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12th September 2018  

 

To All Parents and Carers  

 

Please note that from tomorrow morning, Thursday 13th September, we will be closing the 

gates to cross the field.  Following just the small amount of rain we have had today, we 

noticed that a lot of mud was walked into school and the children’s shoes were very muddy.  

We have investigated various temporary pathway solutions but these are prohibitively 

expensive. Therefore, to protect our carpets, the children’s shoes and because of the risk of 

slipping we feel it necessary to close the field crossing for the foreseeable future.  

Children will be able to walk safely through the school at the start and end of the day.   

Please wait with your child(ren) in the upper or lower playground and the doors will be 

opened at 8.45am to allow them to walk safely through the school to their classrooms.  

The reverse will happen at the end of the day – Upper School children will be dismissed 

through the lower hall doors to meet parents and Lower School children can walk through 

school to the upper playground.  

We request that children walk through school by themselves as it will become extremely 

congested if parents use the school as a through route.  

If you prefer to walk with your child please use Preston Lane to access the lower and upper 

playgrounds.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for all your support whilst our building 

work is going 

 


